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Ladies and Gentlemen:

I had a chance to review Dr. Khosrow Tabaddor's QME report from April 17, 2014. I was

asked by Ms. Anderson to comment on page 11 in regard to several questions for Dr.
Tabaddor.

In question 1 he pointed to four dates of injury, which are not the dates of the MRI's that
were taken. Specifically, the questions were to identify the differences between the MRI's
of the four dates (and three operative reports). Dr. Tabaddor simply stated that MRI's
were taken on 7-28-08, 4-7-09, and 8-9-11, which were not the dates of the injuries, as
pointed out in the question. The question is very vague; three views, I do not disagree
with Dr. Tabaddor. '

Question 2 is in regard to whether these are individual injuries. Apparently, in question 1
the four dates are individual injuries. However, in regard to my treatment of Ms.
Anderson, they are specifically for one body part, the right knee, with an initial date of
injury of June 19, 2008.

Question 3 also relates to question 2, and again I do not disagree with Dr. Tabaddor. In
question 4, I agree with Dr. Tabaddor that he was not aware of other body parts affected.
I agree with Dr. Tabaddor that if other body parts were affected as a result of the
industrial accident, then you need to file a new claim.
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For question 5, there is a letter sent to the Medical Board of California on February 13,
2014, describing the course of treatment for the June 29, 2011, injury. This is the injury
where the right knee sustained a contusion and struck a metal T-post. Also, my treatment
for June 19, 2008, is well-documented in the lengthy number of PR-2 reports and other
reports, including arthroscopic surgery for the right knee.

After reviewing Dr. Tabaddor's QME report, I believe Ms. Anderson continues to be
permanent and stationary, and recommend no new treatment for the right knee, other than
what is requested in my PR-4 of April 9, 2014.

I have not violated Labor Code Section 139.3, and the contents of the report and bill are
true and correct to the best of my knowledge. This statement is made under penalty of
perjury in San Joaquin County, CA, dated 5-5-14.

Sincerely yours

Gary T. Murata, M.D. /jq
cc:  Tiffany Anderson



